
 

Chorus Parents! 
     GHS Advanced Chorus has asked us to sing a song with them at their 

Spring Concert on April 6.  We have already begun work on the piece that 

we are singing together.  Here is the following information on this for this 

performance. 

Date:  April 6 (Sat.)  please put on your calendar (part of their grade) 

Location:   NPAC 

Warm ups:   3:30 

Concert:   5:00 pm 

Dress code:   Our normal Black and White Concert Attire. 

How Awesome this will be to sing with the Advance Chorus!   We also 

will be singing both of our Choral Assessment Festival songs. ☺ 
 

Mrs. Lafever 
 

 
 

 

 

 


